
6 February 2022 

 

Dear Parent 

As per the recent government announcement the school is considering to initiate 

classes for the students of class IX to XII in hybrid mode.  

 The school assures you that all the SOP guidelines issued by the Ministry of Health 

and Family Welfare with regard to hygiene and sanitization will be strictly adhered to 

at all levels. A close and constant check on the wearing of masks will be maintained 

throughout the school hours.  

In order to streamline the process related to the reopening of school, you are 

requested to give a written consent by tomorrow on the Google Form for your ward 

to attend the school from 9th February 2022 as per the present time table. The 

school timings will be from 8:30am to 1:00pm.Please note that the transport service 

will not be provided by the school. 

The detailed schedule of hybrid classes will be shared with you all by the class 

teacher.  

Looking forward to your support. 

Regards 

L. V. Sehgal 

Principal 

 

Link for filling   parental consent – 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfjqY4OS_5oMyDQF4C830CnYxE78ma

9LgMTh2YiI_7G8GtPVA/viewform 
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